Memorandum
DATE:

TO:





FM:


RE:

Complaint Intake Conclusion 
Thank you for meeting with me last month to discuss your complaint wherein you alleged conduct constituting workplace harassment and retaliation.  I thank you for your professionalism and candor during the process.  From our discussion, I did not find that violations of county policy occurred nor that evidence existed which met the definitions of harassment or retaliation.  Nonetheless, or discussion revealed that you have concerns about your interaction with your managers and I will recommend that the human Resources Division discuss the matter further with them.          

For your information, involvement in the investigation, whether as a complainant or a witness, is protected under the law and King County policy.  No adverse employment action may be taken by management or co-workers against anyone for making a good faith complaint.  The same holds true for those assisting in or participating in the investigation.  If you experience or witness retaliation because of participation in this investigation you are strongly encouraged to ask the person to stop the behavior and/or promptly report it. 

